New Eagle Borough Council met in special session on Friday, June 12, 2015 at 7:00 PM at the
regular meeting place.

The meeting was called to order by President Fine with the following members of Council being
present and answering to the call of the roll by the Secretary: Messrs. A. Caseber, J. Fine, W. Sherry, B.
Williams and C. Wyandt. Also present was Mr. C. Fine, Mayor.

It was moved by Caseber and seconded by Williams to consult the Engineer from HMT and
Associates regarding the storm water drainage and possible road paving on Second Avenue. Motion
was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary.

It was moved by Wyandt and seconded by Caseber to adjourn at 7:13 PM. Motion was carried.

Diane L. Anthony, Secretary



